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To Oregon State Legislature:

I am an individual who owns 2 rental properties in Bend, Oregon. These
properties are intended to provide retirement income for us. We maintain
them extremely well and some tenants have been with use for many years.
We urge you to oppose HB 2004-A, especially if you'd like to keep
properties available for renters.

Thank you for your kind consideration,

Keith & Atsuko Bennett
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